
FIDC 
Finance Industry Development Council 

( A body incorporated as a Self Regulatory Organisation for Registered NBFCs – AFCs ) 
 

 
To                                                                                                                                 July 16,2008 
Mr. Gopalakrishna                                                                                
Executive Director 
Reserve Bank of India 
Central Office Building, 17th Floor, 
Shahid Bhagat Singh Road, 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
We thank you once again for the meeting we had with you on July 02, 2008 at your office in Mumbai. 
 
We had since sent in our views on the issues discussed at the meeting vide our letter dated July 11, 2008. 
 
As discussed at the Meeting, Sir, we would like you to be the Chief Guest at the 4th Annual General Meeting of 
FIDC, proposed to be held in South Mumbai in the week Sept 08-12, 2008 and address our members on “The 
Role of NBFCs-AFCs in the Integrated Financial Sector and its future” or any other related subject. 
 
 Kindly give us suitable day and time convenient to you in the said week  to enable us to book the venue and 
send intimations to all our members.  
 
We are hopeful of positive response from your side. 
 
Let us keep the lines of communication open. 
 
We look forward to an immediate positive response and are confident that we are in the process of a long and 
beneficial relationship. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For FINANCE INDUSTRY DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL 
 
 
 
MAHESH THAKKAR 
DIRECTOR GENERAL 
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